ACADEMIC INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Ref. Circ.AlS.25-26/02 19/09/2025

Dear parents,
SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF MIDTERM HOLIDAYS

Greetings from Academic International School!

With reference to the School Calendar 2025-2026, we would like to inform all of you that
the midterm break of September to December 2025 term which was initially scheduled fo
be from Monday, 20t October 2025 to Friday, 24t October 2025 with the reopening date
scheduled for Monday, 27t October 2025 has been postponed to the following week
(Monday, 27t October 2025 to Friday, 315t October 2025). The reopening date has now
been postponed accordingly to Monday, 3@ November 2025. This arrangement has been
made in view of the General Elections scheduled for Wednesday, 29" October 2025. We
are sure the revised schedule will help us to guarantee that our scheme of work and fotal
number of annual working days and weeks will remain unaffected by the General Election

and its related public holidays.
Please receive the timetable attached overleaf for October 2025 common/periodic tests

for your perusal.

P.O. Box 63333

Regards, .

DAR -ES-SALAAM

------------------

Deepika Negli
Principal, AIPS & KG

Principal, AISS |
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